West Point Association
Trash Notice

Please Note: The Board of Directors feels that this is an
important and appreciated service for our members. Please take
these guidelines under consideration when dumping trash and
please share with all visitors and rental guests you may have.

Absolutely HOUSEHOLD TRASH ONLY!!!!

(This means no old gas grills, old mattresses, building
materials, brush, etc. These types of materials must be
taken to the dump.)

PLEASE breakdown cardboard boxes and crush plastic
milk, water and soda bottles to more efficiently use the
dumpster space especially during the summer months

During the summer months there are 2 pick-ups per
week. There is one pick-up during the winter.

Summer pick-ups are normally on Tuesday and Friday.
Winter pick-ups are on Friday.

Please make sure that you open the side doors and put the
trash towards the back.

Do not throw trash on the top or leave it on the

ground. This brings animals and crows and the results are
trash all over the ground. If the dumpster is full take your
trash home or keep until mid-week.

Non-members using the dumpster should be asked their
name and where they live. All members need to be aware
and speak up if you think someone is not a member and is
using the dumpster. If you notice use from non-members,
take the license plate number and call the police. They are
aware that it is for West Point members only.




